
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref 2981 GMCC 
 

September 2018 
 
Dear Headteacher and Chair of Governors 
 
I would like to pass on my congratulations to you, your staff and your governors for the 
tremendous outcomes you have achieved for your children as demonstrated by the last set 
of end of key stage results.  As you know, the Local Authority continues to monitor school 
performance and I wanted to acknowledge your success as a school in securing such 
excellent pupil achievement.  
 
Your school demonstrated considerable success in the following measures: 

 Key Stage 1 – Highest percentage in the authority achieving the expected standard 
in reading 

 Key Stage 2 – highest progress in reading 

 Key Stage 2 – highest progress in writing 

 Key Stage 2 – highest progress in maths 
 

This is a tremendous achievement for your pupils.  
 
All the best for the coming school year and I look forward to continuing to work in partnership 
with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lana Totty 
Chief Adviser  
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